
 

 

Invitation Letter 
 

June 15, 2025 

 

Dear                       ： 

On behalf of the Operating and the Program Committees, it gives me great 

pleasure to invite you to participate in the 2025 IEEE International Symposium on 

Machine Learning and Media Computing (IEEE MLMC 2025), to be held in 

Harbin, Heilongjiang, China on July 25-28, 2025. 

Please note that this letter in no way implies that any financial support for your 

participation will be provided. All attendees must pay their own transportation, 

accommodation, and registration. We offer you a warm welcome, and guarantee 

you will find the event academically stimulating and rewarding.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Harbin, China. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

    

                                           

Prof. Long XU 

Dr. Ran WANG 

General Co-Chairs 

IEEE MLMC 2025 


